
Ysgol Tanyfron 
Tanyfron Road, Tanyfron, Southsea, Wrexham LL11 5SA 

Ffordd Tanyfron, Tanyfron, Southsea, Wrecsam LL11 5SA 

 

Tel / Ffon: 01978 758118 

e-mail: mailbox@tanyfron-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 

Headteacher / Pennaeth: Mrs J. Jones 

Chair of Governors: Mr S Wynne 

 
24th May 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As we are fast approaching the end of another half term, I would like to provide you with all relevant 
information for the next half term.  
 
 
Dates for the Diary 
 
Monday 3rd – Wednesday 5th June – Pentrellyncymer Residential trip 
Year 3 and 4 pupils will be attending our Pentrellyncymer residential trip. All information relating to this trip 
has already been sent out but should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact either myself 
or your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thursday 6th June – Groundworks Trip for Dosbarth Miss Gabriel 
Miss Gabriel’s class will be participating in activities provided by Groundworks. Further information will go 
out to the class.  
 
Thursday 6th June – Acorns Sports Day 
Acorns will hold their sports day picnic on this day. Further information will be sent out to the Acorns class. 
 
Wednesday 12th June – Class Photo Day 
All children in school will have their photograph taken by Tempest Photography. These will be available to 
purchase.  
 
Friday 21st June – Year 6 Camp Out Under the Stars 
Year 6 will have their Camp Out Under the Stars activity. Further information will be sent out to year 6 
pupils.  
 
Monday 24th June – Friday 28th June – Transition Week 
This is transition week where all pupils will go to their new class for a week. A letter outlining which class 
your child is in, and the arrangements for transition week will be sent out after the half term. 
 
Friday 5th July – Staff Training Day 
School will be closed to pupils on this day.  
 
Wednesday 10th July – Jambori 
All pupils in years 1 and 2 will go to the Jambori. Further information will be sent out to pupils in these year 
groups.  
 
Friday 12th July – Year 6 Leavers Concert 
Further information will be sent out to year 6 pupils.  
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Friday 19th July – Last School Day 
School will be open on this day to pupils. Apologies, as I think the school calendar made it look as though 
we would be closed on this day but we are open.  
 
 
Extra-Curricular Clubs 
The extra-curricular clubs will continue after half term. Please note that there will be NO clubs on the first 
week back due to the Pentrellyncymer Residential trip. The final week for extra-curricular clubs will be week 
beginning 8th July. There will be NO clubs in the last week of term.  
 
 
Class Structure for the Academic Year 2024-2025 
As we are fast approaching the end of this academic year, I would like to share with you that there will be 
no changes to the current class structure or teaching staff within each class. Following half term, we shall 
be communicating class placements for every child in school in readiness for our transition week. Should 
parents wish to communicate any information that will support school’s decision in the class placement for 
your child, please pass all information directly to your child’s current class teacher. 
 
 
Can I please wish you all a lovely May half term and should anyone have any questions about the above 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me in school.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs J. Jones  
Headteacher 

 

 


